
From: Daniel_Padilla@oxy.com
To: Lujan, Carlos
Cc: Spry ORourk, Linda; Fischer, Alex; Eckman, Annie; Greg_Hardin@oxy.com
Subject: RE: Oxy Response Letter to Three PXP 2008 Releases, Email 1 of 4
Date: Thursday, October 06, 2011 12:28:28 PM

Thanks Carlos,
 
Sampling has begun on the HR 10-7 pad and we'll work to submit everything before October 31, 2011.
 
Daniel

From: Lujan, Carlos [mailto:Carlos.Lujan@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2011 12:18 PM
To: Padilla, Daniel
Cc: Spry ORourk, Linda; Fischer, Alex; Eckman, Annie; Hardin, Greg
Subject: RE: Oxy Response Letter to Three PXP 2008 Releases, Email 1 of 4

Daniel,
Thanks for sending the requested information.  I have reviewed the documents
on behalf of Linda Spry.
 

·         Hells Gulch Federal 23-13A (REM # 4455) will be closed.  No further
action (NFA) is required.  I will send you a letter for your files.

 
·         Hawkins Ranch 10--7 (REM # 4453):  Please go ahead and proceed with the

sampling, and submit the results by November 30, 2011 with a new Form
27 (please use REM # 4453 as reference).  The new Form 27 will either
recommend soil remediation or request NFA.  The storm water protection
riprap needs to be inspected and maintained if necessary.  Please
include the riprap evaluation in the Form 27.

 
·         Hawkins Ranch 10-4 and 10-2C (Tracking # 1984975):  Form 27 will be

entered, approved, and then closed.  No further action (NFA) is
required.  I will send you a letter for your files.

 
If you have questions or comments please contact Linda Spry O’Rourke or
myself.
Thanks,
Carlos
 
 
Carlos A. Luján, Ph.D
Groundwater Hydrologist
Cell: (720)  272-2306
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
Office: (303) 894-2100  Ext. 5105
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Carlos.lujan@state.co.us
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Daniel_Padilla@oxy.com [mailto:Daniel_Padilla@oxy.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2011 2:10 PM
To: Lujan, Carlos
Cc: Spry ORourk, Linda; Fischer, Alex; Eckman, Annie; Greg_Hardin@oxy.com
Subject: Oxy Response Letter to Three PXP 2008 Releases, Email 1 of 4
 
Carlos,
 
Attached please find Oxy's response letter regarding closure documentation
for three PXP 2008 releases.  Due to the size of the document, I had to break
it into four sections; three emails will follow this one to complete the
report.  The emails include:
 
*       Email 1 (this one): Oxy's response cover letter, Part 1
*       Email 2: Attachment A, Part 2a
*       Email 3: Attachment A, Part 2b
*       Email 4: Attachment B, Part 3
 
There is a lot of data to wade through, but the cover letter should summarize
what is provided.  Please let me know if you have any questions, comments, or
if you require additional information.
 
 
 
Thank you for your patience and have a good weekend,
 
Daniel
 
Daniel I. Padilla
Regulatory Advisor
OXY USA WTP LP and
OXY USA Inc.
Occidental Oil and Gas Corporation
760 Horizon Drive, Suite 101
Grand Junction, CO 81506
970.263.3637 - office
970.263.3694 - fax
daniel_padilla@oxy.com
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